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      ARROWSMITH WATER SERVICE PUBLIC INFORMATION REPORT NOW ONLINE 
 

At the Arrowsmith Water Service (AWS) Management Board meeting held on June 23, the Board 
approved the Public Information Report and directed the AWS Management Committee to make it 
available online. The report can now be viewed at www.arrowsmithwaterservice.ca under the heading 
Reports & Meeting Minutes. 
 
As part of the approved communications strategy for the AWS, the public information report provides a 
general knowledge and understanding of the purpose of the AWS. This report will be particularly useful 
to readers who do not wish to review the detailed planning and engineering reports associated with the 
project. The report summarizes the history of the Arrowsmith Water Service, the current governance 
model, past studies, the purpose of bulk water and current studies and activities that support future water 
supply.  
 
The Public Information Report will be updated as the AWS develops and will be used as a central 
repository of information.  
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Contact:  Mike Squire 
  Project Manager 
  Arrowsmith Water Service 
  250-951-2480 
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	NEWS RELEASE
	ARROWSMITH WATER SERVICE PUBLIC INFORMATION REPORT NOW ONLINE

